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Area 75 2016 Inventory Questions, 90 minutes, 5 minutes per question

Has our Area “opened the doors of Alcoholics Anonymous” to professionals in the community
who are often the first to see alcoholics in need of help?- Physicians, clergy, court officials,
educators and others. Are professionals informed of the AA literature available for purchase?

How is our Area fulfilling its responsibility to the Seventh Tradition? Are our funds being
wisely spent?

Is our reimbursement policy for trusted servants frugal yet fair? Does it provide the ability for
anyone, regardless of personal financial position, to serve at the Area level?

What more can our Area do to carry the message to the still suffering alcoholic? What more can
be done to reach the still suffering alcoholic through the professional community?

What are we doing to attract a good cross-section of our community, including those with
accessibility needs, foreign language speakers, etc.?

What would you like to hear in standing committee reports? What do you not want to hear
during reports? Is there anyone else that you would like to hear a report from at the assembly?

. What can be done to prevent districts from going Dark? How can we all help districts from

going dark?
Do you feel new members stick with us or does turnover seem excessive? If so, why?

How well are first time assembly attendees informed of what takes place at an assembly and
their part in it? How could we improve the GSR school and DCM sharing session?

Do we emphasize the importance of sponsorship and service sponsorship? How effectively?
How can we do better?

Are all members given the opportunity to share at meetings/assemblies?
Is participation in Area activities encouraged, how, and can we do better?

Are we doing all we can to provide an attractive, safe, and accessible meeting place? Should we
get rid of the head tables? Why or why not?

Should we continue to meet at the Madison Senior Center? Why or why not?

Mindful that holding any service position is a great responsibility, are we choosing our Area
Committee with care?

Is there a smooth transition with GSR's and DCM's following elections, as well as with Area
officers? Do you feel that important information and service experience is being shared with
newly elected Area Officers, Standing Committee Chairs, DCMs and GSRs?

Is the procedure for submitting a proposal clear and understandable to all?



